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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/135 
 
Subject: NHS Standard Contract for Termination of Pregnancy 

I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please send me the following information from your NHS Standard Contract for Termination of Pregnancy: 

What is the current contract end date? 

BNSSG ICB is an associate commissioner with Bristol City Council 
as the contract holder.  
 
Please contact Bristol City Council: 
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/council-and-mayor/data-protection-and-
foi/freedom-of-information-foi 

When did your organisation, or predecessor organisation(s), last 
tender (put out to procurement) its Termination of Pregnancy 
(abortion) services?   

If the contract for these services has been renewed without re-
tendering, how many times has it been renewed and when was 
the last time?   
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Are there any plans currently under development or in place to 
tender for this service? (Please supply minutes/notes of any 
relevant meetings or decision-making processes, policies etc.) 

How do you envisage Integrated Care Systems affecting how 
you commission termination of pregnancy services? 

How much do you currently pay for Termination of Pregnancy 
procedures 

Who is the current provider/s for termination of pregnancy 
services? 
 

What is the current annual contract value? 
 

 Who is the current commissioning manager (name and email 
address)? 

 
 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 20 July 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


